
If you need books to read at home,
Wigmore Library has a really good selection
for all ages. They do bundles of books that
are ready to take home straight away, some
would make an idea story for bedtime. We
have just had seven large bags of books
lent to us for every year group’s Create
project. We can’t wait to read them in class!
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We would like to invite all our parents from Foundation
Stage to join their children in their classes to a Let’s
Read Together session. You are welcome to come and
share a book with your child in their class. This will be
on Monday 29th April at 2.45pm in Bumblebee and
Firefly class. Our parent reading events this year have
been popular with parents and we hope to see you
there.  When you arrive at 2.45pm, please go to the
playground where you pick up your child from at the
end of school.

 

Here is our fourth newsletter dedicated to reading at Parkwood. 
 

We are very pleased to say we were able
to purchase £163 of books thanks to your
support with this last term. A big thank
you to our Reading Ambassadors that
helped to sell books after school. Added
to our £249 from our second-hand book
sale, the school has raised over £400 to
purchase new books for our children. The
Book Fair money will be spent on non-
fiction books about art and music for our
library. This is linked to our Create
curriculum taking place this term.

BOOK FAIR

OUR BEDTIME BOOK
RECOMMENDATIONS

A story to
inspire
friendship 

A new chapter
book from the
author of
“Claude”

A tale of 
courage,
teamwork,
and the
magic of
friendship.

A  delicious
combination of mystery
and fantasy – enough
gore to keep it tense &
thrilling & enough
magic to make it
unexpected.
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